
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Brandon Landrum - SLED (blandrum@sled.sc.gov)blandrum@sled.sc.gov

Weis, Jeremy Johnjweis@sled.sc.gov
Date: 9/15/2017 8:30:37 AM

Subject: Re: Event

​He will not stay for the reception. What's the location? He will stay in Columbia the night before.


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 8:58 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Brandon Landrum - SLED (blandrum@sled.sc.gov); Weis, Jeremy John
 
Subject: FW: Event 
 
Danny,
 
Just wanted to follow up with you regarding this conference. Will the LG attend the reception later that evening as 
well? I found out the Governor will be recognized at the reception.
 
Also, can you tell me if he will overnight in Myrtle Beach either the night before or day of the event?
 
Thank you,
 
Lily
 
 
From: Lily Cogdill 
 
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2017 4:58 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Re: Event
 
Hi, I have spoken to her but I am still awaiting an email with the agenda, etc. I had this information as pending 
on my calendar but was waiting for additional information before posting it on his calendar.
 
What they're hoping the LtGov will do is participate in the leadership panel on 9/23/17 from 1 PM -2:30pm. 
The topic is regarding State defense forces and it's cost-effectiveness. She indicated that they would be willing 
to forward any comments for the LtGov to review. Also, Senator Thomas Alexander, General Livingston, 
Senator Demint and General Garrett will be in attendance.
 
I have put in a call to her today and I'm waiting to hear back from her. I will post as soon as the information is 
available.
 
Lily
 
Get Outlook for iOS

On Mon, Sep 11, 2017 at 10:30 AM -0400, "Danny Varat" <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

​This is the last thing I see on the event. Did you contact her and get more details?
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From: Danny Varat
 
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 3:05 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill
 
Subject: Event 
 
He wants to try to do this. Please contact her and get a few more details. We'll try to make this work and get 
into a church on that Sunday
 

Good morning Lt. Governor!
 

I hope that you are well! I am excited to tell you that SC has been selected for the site of the US State Guard 
Association's annual convention. This year's event is scheduled for Sept. 21-23, 2017 in Myrtle Beach. 
 

With last year's convention in Puerto Rico, and next year's in California - we were pleased that SC has been 
selected as the host and granted the opportunity to highlight our great State, her leaders and tremendous 
resources! 
 

The convention's final event will be held on Sat., Sept. 23, 2017. There will be a reception at 6:00pm 
followed by the Banquet from 7-9pm. 
 

It would be an honor if the Association could recognize you at the Banquet. At your convenience, could you 
please let me know if your schedule would allow you to join the reception and banquet on September 23 in 
Myrtle Beach? 
 

If I may provide additional information to you (or a member of your staff) on the organization or event, 
please don't hesitate to let me know. 
 

We look forward to the opportunity that you might be able to attend! Many thanks!
 

Sincerely, 
 
Mary Elizabeth
 
(803.427.8471)
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone
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